From: Public Comment

To: Planning Department

Subject: FW: Metro Car Wash

Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 4:11:03 PM

Please see public comment sent to the BOS to be included in your upcoming meeting.



Executive Office | Carson City, A Consolidated Municipality 201 N. Carson Street, Suite 2, Carson City, NV 89701

Direct: 775-283-7125 | Office: 775-887-2100 | Fax: 775-887-2286

http://www.carson.org

From: Michael Goldeen <magoldeen@earthlink.net>

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 12:03 PM

To: Public Comment < Public Comment@carson.org>

Subject: Metro Car Wash

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Considering other car washes far more modest <u>recorded</u> water use than what Metro proposes, AND considering that water may well be in diminishing supply in years to come, I'm dead set against this project.

Michael Goldeen 804 Lexington Avenue Carson City, NV 89703

775-297-3688 michael@goldeen.com